
fiV, . *îy\ . "Z
' A* A '

V

; :: ■ :.
i.V rs'-

"
■ 1

k M - |

1,!*fr

,

bk
«? pvSaA'i ^î£P^#:'' H

RpUMMSpI 11
. ' : ’■ . .' ;:| : - *' *iS;Elv

/
,
.. = •'■ - ■ fef V ■ ! fi

'm " JP

■- v v. A"r»

••1- ,

t

> / -1if»i*fe.: ’

vs: "■■*■■'' •■■;K

«MI
Êfê:y

s■ ■■ . $/;»■

1 »
■ ___

»'M& ;■: r s Æ
■

A

-V:.'

1I ''
IO

________________FARMER’S ADVOCATE.

Joseph Hall Machine Works, Oshawa, Ontario.
Established

1851.
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valuable improvements 
introduced in the United 
States.
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We shall offer this 

season our well-known 
Machines with many 
a luable improvements, 
and shall, as usual, keep 
constantly on hand du­
plicate parts of all our 
manufactures, thus en­
abling us to supply the 
wants of our customers 
and save them from de­
lay in case of accidents.
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Will continue to give 
his time to the Manage­
ment of the Business. 
We are determined that 
all that capital, skillful 

v workmen, improved ma­
chinery, perfect organi­
zation and division ot 
labor can do, with the 
best material, shall be 
done to put into the 
hands of our patrons the 
best machines made in 
Canada, at the lowest 
possiblb price.
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